RICHLAND COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
SPECIAL SESSION
May 25, 2023

The Richland County Board of Commissionérs met in special session at 9:00 A.M. on May 25,
2023, via phpne conference with Commissioners Rollie Ehlert, Perry Miller, Tim Campbell and
Terry Goerger. Commissioner Berseth was absent. Others included Administration personnel

Fossum; Sheriff Gary Ruhl; State’s Attorney Kummer.

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 A.M.
Agenda: Corrections Staffing — Advertising and Filling Position

After the state inspection due to low number of female staff members we are currently unable
to take female inmates. Ruhl stated that one new corrections officer will be starting June 5,
2023, one corrections officer will be on limited duty at the end of June, and they have had one
corrections officer go to part time status. Sheriff Ruhl requested to be able to advertise for and
hire 1 female corrections officer, with a start date as early as the end of June.

A motion was made by Goerger and seconded by Miller to advertise and hire one female
corrections officer. The vote was unanimous.

Being there was no further business the meeting adjourned at 9:14 A.M.
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